
Princeton Historical Commission Meeting Minutes 10/17/2019 7:00PM 

In attendance: Larry Todd, Carl Soderberg Matt Lindberg, Krista Ferrante, Jane Morrisson 

East Princeton  

Bagg Hall  

● Larry reported on meeting about Bagg Hall stabilization work 
● Discussion about the windows and the preservation requirements 
● Concern about memorial plaque decay  

Town Pound 

● Sign will go up in the spring of 2020 
● Work on proposed right-of-way path will begin in the spring 

Cow Pass on Allen Hill Road 

● Report of increased traffic of heavy trucks on the cow pass 
● Letters were sent to the select board and road advisory committee 

Four Corners 

● Sign is broken 
● Road Dept. has the sign 
● PHC will contact the manufacturer of the sign to ask about a replacement 

Mechanics Hall 

● Discussion of proposal for Mechanics Hall 

Adjourned 8:15 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


